Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Peter Langtry [plangtry@cornerstoneearth.com]
Sent: Monday, November 07, 2011 3:56 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Ashland Youth Center schedule

Hello Jerry, the soil removal has not yet started at the Ashland Youth Center site in San Leandro. The contractor is still
working on the landfill disposal acceptance. We hope they can start on Wednesday — I'll keep you posted.

Thanks

Sincerely,

Peter Langtry, P.G., C.E.G.
Principal Geologist
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